
December 3,  2019 

 

Meeting called to order by Richard Turner at 6:40 p.m.    

Tammy McCarter made a motion for the Meeting Minutes to be read from 

last month can be found on our GHS Booster website, Dennis Chambers 

accepted and Kelly Adams second it.  

Treasurer report was read by Brandi Gray. Motion made to accept the 

report by Kelly Adams and Tammy McCarter second it. 

Mr. Humber wanted to let us know that he submitted his dates for our 

ETPPA indoor drumline/winter guard competition.  The dates he submitted 

are already taken.  So for now, we are unable to host this year. He 

suggested that we should explore other options on different kinds of 

fundraisers.  He suggested that we can do a chili cook off, sell candy bars, 

etc.  The bottom line for this that he hopes that everyone understands that 

we are never guaranteed a spot.   

Brandi Gray suggested that someone told her that Belk does a fundraiser 

selling $5 coupons and that the band would get all the profit. If we could 

have someone start calling around to see what restaurants would be able 

to host a fundraiser for us.  

Band Concert will be held at Gibbs Middle School on Tuesday, December 

17
th
. Mr. Humber suggested that someone needs to talk about the Boosters 

and what we do at this concert to help promote parents to come to our 

meetings.  

Next month meeting will be Tuesday, January 14
th
, 2020. 

Tammy McCarter motion to adjourn meeting and Kelly Adams second it.  

Meeting adjourned at 7:14 p.m. 


